
       

INQUIRY OF THE MAYOR

   

FROM: Councillor Michael Walker  

DATE: April 14, 2009  

RE:  Public Lands in Southwest Quadrant – Yonge-Eglinton Centre   

I am writing to inquire into the potential disposition of public lands (City/TTC Lands) in the 
southwest quadrant of the intersection of Yonge Street and Eglinton Avenue.  

My questions are:   

1.  Have you, your office or any City staff had discussions with any representatives 
of any grocery store corporation (i.e. Loblaws; Metro; Sobey’s) or food outlet 
provider regarding potential installation of such a use on City/TTC lands in the 
southwest quadrant of Yonge Street and Eglinton Avenue?   

2. Have you, your office or any City staff had discussions with any representatives 
from any private sector company regarding investment or development on 
City/TTC lands in the southwest quadrant of Yonge Street and Eglinton Avenue?    

Thank you,     

Michael Walker 
Councillor – St. Paul’s 



ANSWER TO INQUIRY

  
April 20, 2009     

MEMORANDUM   

To:  Councillor Michael Walker  

From:  Mayor David Miller  

Re:  Public Lands in Southwest Quadrant  
– Yonge-Eglinton Centre  

 

I have received your inquiry dated April 14, 2009 regarding the public lands in the southwest 
quadrant of the intersection of Yonge and Eglinton Avenue.  

The responses to your questions are noted below:  

1. No, no, and any inquiries regarding City staff should be directed to the appropriate City 
staff.  

2. No, no and any inquiries regarding City staff should be directed to the appropriate City 
staff.    

Mayor David Miller  


